From: Patrick Marfleet

Sent: 22 June 2022 16:02
To: Planning Planning
Subject: FW: GSOH plans 2022/2255/p

Please upload to the above

Patrick Marfleet
Senior Planning Officer

ome through remote, secure access to our
by telephone or email.

[EXTERNAL EMAIL] Beware — This email originated outside Camden Council and may be malicious Please lake extra
carc with any links, attachments, requests to take action or for you to verify your password ctc. Plcase note there have been
reports of emails purporting to be about Covid 19 being used as cover for scams so extra vigilance is required.

On Tue, 21 Jun 2022, 13:16 Hilary Heath, ||| |- e

Dear Mr Marfleet

T am writing to express my own concerns re the plans for GSOH. T know my husband has already emailed
you, he is also extremely worried that our peaceful existence is about to be drowned out with noise and
building works and trucks and all the associated nightmares with demolition and construction work.

Please hear the distress within our community...it is all that our neighbours are talking about.

Kind regards
Hilary Heath



